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Dear brothers and sisters

I want to bring to your attention one of the charities to which we are fortunate enough to have access in this Diocese.

The Wynne Willson Scholarship Fund was established in 1947 by the widow of the Rt Revd St John Basil Wynne Willson, a former Bishop of Bath and Wells. It offers financial assistance to help meet the educational needs of any children of clergy in the Diocese who are at school or in higher education. 

The Trustees of the Fund are mindful especially of the needs of children who missed schooling during the pandemic and who are faced now with catching up on their studies, especially those who have exams looming. As such, the Trustees have carried out a review of the Fund’s policies and wish to prioritise the needs of those children. 

Would your child benefit from coaching or individual tuition, the cost of which you might struggle to meet? If so, you are strongly encouraged to apply for a grant. 

Grants of £200 are available now, on a first-come, first-served basis, until the Fund’s limit of £3,000 is reached.

Please email sue.anderson@bathwells.anglican.org for an application form.

+Michael

www.bathandwells.org.uk
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